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Notes from the President …
Happy New Year, members!  Cheers to 2022, and prayers for 

better days ahead and away from COVID!

I first want to welcome all our new members and say that I am

truly enjoying getting acquainted on our Friday Shag nights! The attendance 

has been a little low, but I’m so glad that those attending feel comfortable/safe 

enough to come out and participate.  This is a true test in patience for me 

moving through this pandemic. Thanks to the friends that remind me that 

success is not measured in numbers/attendance. COVID is still an issue – I 

miss our regulars and I understand their apprehension. Please know that you 

are missed, and it’ll be good to see you when we see you! Stay safe! ☺

Nevertheless, 2022 is here and the schedule of events and activities has 

begun! We just enjoyed our first New Year’s Eve party since COVID hit – what 

a blast!  DJ Randal Hight had a great time with us and is still talking about it 

on his Jukin’ Oldies show. And breakfast was delicious, thanks to Sharon Hall, 

who worked so hard to help make it happen. When you see her, please give 

her a big THANK YOU! 

Our January 28th Membership Re-Up party is next, complete with a Hot Dog 

meal provided by the club and a full night of shag music. Chigger Woods is 

with us, so I know the floor will stay full.  And don’t forget to ‘sport’ your 

favorite sport, team or school. Won’t it be fun to throw in some pre-March 

Madness rivalry?!

SOS Spring Safari is right around the corner – dates are April 21st – May 1st. I 

hope you’ve made reservations. SOS is bringing back the Spring Safari Parade 

and we’re nearly ready.  The theme is still “Let The Good Times Roll”, so we’ll 

only need to complete our float as-is. We’ve saved every piece, so I’m grateful 

for the head start. The float workshop is in a large open-air warehouse, with 

room for social-distancing if preferred.  Please come join in the fun and 

fellowship with many opportunities to work on something you enjoy!

Please keep your eyes open for emails from Mary and the BSC Facebook page. 

We’ll be sending out dates and times for some help with the float.  And as 

2022 committees are forming, your help will also be needed to make our 

events special.

Everyone remember – be safe, and ‘Don’t forget the BASICS!’
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Board Of Directors
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January DJ Schedule

January 7 Brent Lloyd

January 14 Robbie Leggett

January 21 Ron Russ

January 28 Chigger Woods

Our January monthly
Business Meeting is

scheduled for Jan 21st

at 7pm at Rack & Rolls.
Help us kick off the new 
Year with a good crowd.
Hope to see you there!!

Board Meeting Minutes – December 6, 2021

• Midwinter is on schedule and planning for Spring Safari and 
Fall Migration is underway

• Details discussed regarding the 2022 Re-Up and NYE parties
• Bylaws have been updated and approved at the November 

business meeting.  They are now available on BSC website
• 2022 DJ schedule was reviewed  
• The next summer workshop is scheduled in Pigeon Forge in 

the summer of 2023.  
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Bill Shreve 1/1
Robin Bridges 1/2
Gail Paschall 1/4
Tom Pate 1/4
Dawn Lewis 1/11
Cindy Wheeler 1/11
Joan Kimbro 1/13
Danny Shelton 1/14
Gailes Stuckey 1/14
Tim McDowell 1/16
Kaye Jones 1/18
Cheryl Lee 1/18
Andrea Loy 1/21
Pam McHone 1/21
Kenny Warren 1/21
Bobbie Jolly 1/23
CB Kimbro 1/23
Lisa Warren 1/24
Chigger Woods 1/24
John Williford 1/28
Amy Crawford 1/31
Sherry Tyndall 1/31

▪ Gary and Teresa Jones’ son Brent passed away suddenly 
on December the 4th.  Please continue to keep Gary and 
Teresa in your thoughts and prayers and ask God to bring 
them comfort and strength.

▪ David Oakley had hip surgery and is home and now has 
the task of recovering and doing the dreaded therapy.

▪ Baxter Sellars had iliac aneurysm repair surgery on 
December 20th, but he is home and Kim is trying her 
best to get him to take it easy.

▪ Roy Sonovick passed away. He was dear friends of 
Stephen and Nita please remember his family and 
friends.

▪ Elaine Mills’ sister passed away, please keep Elaine and 
Dickie in your prayers.

▪ For those of us who went to our Christmas party, a big 
surprise – Evelyn Turner was there looking so good, if still 
a little weak.  Let’s keep lifting her up in prayers for 100% 
recovery.

Thought for the New Year
Always remember

You Are Braver than you believe
Stronger than you seem

Smarter than you think and loved more than you know
Never Never Give Up on Yourself

Debbie Burnham
Sunshine Chair

SOS Cards for 2022 are 
now available to purchase
through the shag club for 

$30. Please see Edith 
Loy, Mary Gregory or Kim 
Sellars to get your card. 
If you wait and purchase 
them at the beach, they 

will be $35.





Thanks to all who were able to 
come out and enjoy DJ Randal Hight, 
the snacks, and a tasty breakfast!! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR, BSC!!





     Membership Application       
Annual Dues                 January 1 - 31 ~ $25/person                  February 1 - December 31 ~ $30/person 

 

 
YEAR __________  

NAME    (HIS) ___________________________________ (HERS) _________________________________ 

ADDRESS ____________________________________________________________________________  

CITY/STATE/ZIP ______________________________________________________________________  

HOME PHONE  ________________________________________________________________________  

CELL PHONE  (HIS)_______________________________ (HERS)_________________________________  

BIRTHDAY  (HIS) ________________________________ (HERS) ________________________________  

EMAIL  (HIS) ____________________________________ (HERS) _______________________________ 
 
 

□ NEW MEMBER                  □ RENEWAL MEMBER                   □ HALL OF  FAME                 □ PAST  PRESIDENT 
 
 
COMMMITTEES I  AM INTERESTED IN --- 

ENTERTAINMENT □          DJ □                     MEMBERSHIP □       GOLF TOURNAMENT □       

NOMINATION □              SUNSHINE □          HISTORIAN □          CHARITABLE FUND RAISING □  

        
************************************************************************************************************************************        

CHECK $ __________ #_________            CASH $_______________             TOTAL PAID $ _____________  

MEMBER’S SIGNATURE _________________________________________________________________  

CHECKS  PAYABLE  TO: Burlington Shag Club 

P.O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216 
 

************************************************************************************************************************************ 
 

CLUB USE ONLY  

 
Sec.’s Initials _______   Date rec’d___________    Card Issued □     Card Mailed □        Date___________           

 



Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

Calendar of Events
BSC Business Meetings and Friday Shag Nights  

Rack n Rolls, 1243 Plaza Dr. Burlington, NC


